
Public Health Service 

Food and Drug Administration 
Rockville MD 20857 

October 15, 2001 

Russell E. Dingle 
71 Shaughnessy Drive 
East Hartford, CT 06118 

Dear Mr. Dingle: 

Your petition requesting the Food and Drug Administration to issue a final 
rule on the drug category placement of anthrax vaccine as unsafe, 
ineffective or misbranded, also enforce FDA Compliance Policy Guide, section 
400.200 with respect to anthrax vaccine adsorbed (license #1260), was 
received by this office on 10/15/01. It was assigned docket number 
OlP-0471/CP 1 and it was filed on 10/?5/01. Please refer to this docket 
number in future correspondence on this subject with the Agency. 

Please note that the acceptance of the petition for filing is a procedural 
matter in that it in no way reflects an agency decision on the substantive 
merits of the petition. 

Sincerely, 

UJennie Butler 
Dockets Management Branch 


